

Department of Education Region III DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS Angeles City



Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City Tel. No. (045) 322-4104; 888-0582; 322-4702 / Fax Nos. (045) 887-6099

August 29, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 30k, s. 2017

Stakeholders' Dialogue

AUG 2 9 2017

To: Chief, School Governance Operation Division
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Division Accountant
Administrative Officer (Admin. Services)
HRMO

- The GSIS Pampanga Branch Office will be holding "Stakeholders' Dialogue" on September 5, 2017 from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon at Royce Hotel in Clark, Angeles City, Pampanga.
- Participants to the Stakeholders' Dialogue are the Chiefs, SGOD and CID, Elementary and Secondary School Heads, Division Accountant, Division and School Administrative Officers (Admin Services) and HRMO.
- 3. Attached is the letter of GSIS Branch Manager, Pampanga Branch Office.
- 4. Immediate and wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is desired.

LEILANI S. CUNANAN, CESO VI OIC- Schools Division Superintendent



Republic of the Philippines

GOVERNMENT SERVICE INSURANCE SYSTEM PAMPANGA BRANCH OFFICE

City of San Fernando (Pampanga)

GSIS

August 24, 2017

MS. LEILANI S. CUNANAN School Division Superintendent DIVISION OF ANGELES Jesus St., Pulong Bulo Angeles City Pampanga

Dear Madam,

In our desire to reach out to our members and pensioners, GSIS Pampanga Branch Office will be holding "Stakeholders' Dialogue" on September 5, 2017 from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon at Royce Hotel in Clark Angeles City, Pampanga. The guest of honor and speaker will be our GSIS Board of Trustees Chairman Francisco T. Duque III.

To make the occasion successful and memorable, we are very much honored and privileged to cordially invite you together with your principals and administrative officers to attend the said dialogue.

Kindly confirm your attendance by contacting Ms. Anna Liza E. De Guzman and/or Mr. Eric C. Dela Cruz at telephone numbers (045) 455-1261. You may also visit us at our office or email us at aedeguzman@gsis.gov.ph or ecdelacruz@gsis.gov.ph to confirm your attendance on or before August 31, 2017.

Thank you very much in advance for your attendance and support.

Very truly yours,

MEL R. DEFEO Branch Manager